February, 2019
Hello Parents,
Your student will be in 9th grade next year!  This email serves to make you aware that a Physical Exam/Complete Immunizations are required for entrance into 9th grade. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Physical Exam/Immunizations MUST BE TURNED IN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE ON OR BEFORE September 30, 2019

· IHSA SPORTS PHYISICAL FORMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

· Students will not be allowed to attend school after September 30, 2019 until the Physical/Immunizations are received by the school.



You received a letter in your Freshman orientation packet explaining all of the requirements in detail.  Copies of the health forms are attached to the letter.  
Please review you letter and feel free to contact me with any questions.
Thank you,
Rita Wuebbels RN
Wesclin District Certified School Nurse


